
 
Dear Dr. Asbahi, 
 
My name is Daniel, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Houston. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed 
me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year, and I 
am honored to wear it with pride. Thank you again for your 
support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Daniel Ho 



Dear Dr. Asbahi , 

I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for my stethoscope. My 
name is Tanner Ashcraft, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Salt Lake City, Utah. Your generosity and sacrifice on my 
behalf is very appreciated. This stethoscope will be with me every step 
of the way on my path to become a doctor, and I will care for it like 
the prized possession it is. I am excited to use it on patients and 
represent TTUHSC each time they see it showing them the care and 
attention that TTUHSC physicians stand for. Thank you for your 
support of the School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students.  

Sincerely,  
Tanner Ashcraft 



Dear Dr. Asbahi , 

My name is Andrew Chen, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Allen, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose to become a physician 
so that I can directly impact the health of my community act as a 
patient-centered guide, and help guide patients navigate the 
complex health care system by bringing a humanistic element to the 
often objective nature of science and medicine. Thank you again for 
your support. 

Sincerely,  
Andrew Chen 



Dear Dr. Asbahi, 

I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. Receiving the 
stethoscope that you donated was such a warm way to be 
welcomed into the TTUHSC School of Medicine family.Your 
generosity to the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,  
Jonathan Jarman 




